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As we begin a new academic year, the Student Activities Office wishes. 
for each of you a productive and rewarding year of study. A new 
issue of the Bulletin will be available each Monday and we hope that 
you will take a copy for your information. 

Tuesday, September 2 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, September 1 
10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, September ~-

10 :00 a .m. 

Friday, September 5 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: Fall convocation of our 25th 
year. President W. Randall Lolley, presiding. 
Signing of the Abstract of Principles 
by Dean Albert L. Meiburg and Professor 
Richard L. Hester. 

Seminary Mixed Choir rehearsal. Music 
Room (rear of Chapel ground floor). See 
notice below. 

Chapel: Worship led by Dean Albert L. 
Meiburg 

Chapel: Worship led by Chapel Committee 

Chapel: Open Day 

New students will meet as· a group with 
advisors in rooms to be posted prior to 
that time. 

SEMINARY MIXED CHOIR The Seminary Mixed Choir rehearses each· 
Tuesday evening at 7:00 p.m. beginning 
September 2nd. Rehearsals take place in 

the music room at the rear of .the chapel, and student wives are 
invited to sing without a course fee. To enroll, simply come to the 
rehearsal on Tuesday evening . 

.LJ2..:. CARDS: Again this year, .!!11. students will be 
required to.have a seminary I.D./Library 

card made. For the first time, the new embossed card will be used 
in the actual mechanical process of checking out library materials, 
and will thus be a necessity in yoµr use of the library. I.D. cards 
will ·be made·'· at the Student Activities· Office, second floor, Mackie 
Hall according to the following schedule for September 2-5. 

• 1 

.-. :· Tuesday 

Wednesday-Friday 

- 11:00 - 12:00 noon 
1:00 - 2:30 p.m. 

- 10:30 - 12:00 noon 
1:00 - ?-30 p.m. 

-over• 



STUDENT INSURANCE Representatives from· the Annuity Board 
PROGRAMS: will be in the.Stealey Hall rotunda 

Wednesday and Thursday, September 3 and 4 
to enroll students in the health and life insurance programs. 

BICENTENNIAL OBSERVANCES 
IN LOCAL CHURCHES: - -----------

The Historical Commission of the Southern 
B~ptist· Convention.: is compilin.gr a ·r~port 
on. the bicentennial celebrations being 
planned in churches throughout the . 

conventio·n. If your church is planning a special bicentennial obe1---
vance, and you would like to have it included in this report, you 
should submit a brief description of your plans to the Student 
Activities Office, second floor, Mackie Hall. These should indicate 
the name and address of the church as well as your name and position. 
All material must be submitted by Wednesday, September 10 to be 
included in the report. • 

FINANCIAL AID FOR The student financial aid program at 
STUDENTS: Southeastern Seminary is designed primarily 

to help students meet financial emergencies 
as well as to encourage thorough academic work. Students seeking 
financial assistance or scholarship information should contact the 
Director of Student Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall. In addition 
the Student Loan and Aid committee has been established to provide 
direction and thorough consideration in all matters related to 
financial aid. Committee membel"'S for this year are Mr. O .L. C-ross, 
chairman, Mr. Jerry L. Niswonger and Dr o Garland Hendricks·. President 
Randall Lolley and Mr. Woody Catoe serve as ex-officio members. 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of the Director of 
Student Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall by Friday noon of the 
week preceding the event to be noted. Material may· a·lso be placed 
in the Student Activities box 1 second floor, administration building. 
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